
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure

Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
four years to deliver more than 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

Day 1 Term 1 2020 

Inner Sydney High School opened with the arrival of 
its first Year 7 students on Day 1 Term 1 – Wednesday 
29 January 2020 at 8.30am. 

School Infrastructure worked closely with the Inner 
Sydney High School Principal and staff to ensure 
students had a great first day experience at their new 
school.

On Day 1 Term 1 2020, School Infrastructure had 
team members located at the Central Station exit on 
Chalmers Street, at the bus stop in Cleveland Street and 
in front of the main entry to the school, to help parents 
and students with directions and provide information. 

School infrastructure also provided accredited traffic 
control personnel on site from 8:00am to 4:00pm 
on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday to direct and 
familiarise students with the safe, signalised pedestrian 
crossing point at the corner of Cleveland and 
Chalmers Streets. 

Inner Sydney High School 
Project update� February 2020

� Artist impression of the Inner Sydney High School upgrade 
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Construction progress 

	■ The school community is occupying the heritage 
buildings on the site, with construction of the 14 storey 
tower continuing

	■ The tower lift jump-form is up to level 10

	■ The level 7 slab has been poured

	■ External landscape and garden works are progressing

We are sure you will remain mindful of the presence and 
safety of students, particularly as they get used to moving 
in and around their new school. 

Throughout 2020, construction of the new tower 
continues. To ensure safety of the students and staff, this 
area is securely segregated from the operational area 
of the school. We will provide updates as construction 
progresses.

Working hours

Standard site working hours are:

	■ 7.00am to 6.00pm – Monday to Friday

	■ 7.30am to 3.30pm – Saturdays

The exception will be necessary night works which will be 
notified ahead of time. 

No work takes place on Sundays or public holidays.

Inner Sydney High School's 14 storey tower building is taking shape

For more construction information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/i/inner-
sydney-high-school.html

For school operations information contact: 

Inner Sydney High School 
Email: innersydneyhighschool@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 0448 710 536 
innersydneyhighschool.schools.nsw.gov.au
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